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FATALITY COLLISION 
 

  
Yuma, AZ –  
On Sunday, January 19, 2025, at about 11:27 a.m., Yuma Police officers responded to 
a single vehicle rollover at 88th Street (W. County 18th Street) and Avenue 1E. 
 

The initial investigation revealed that an 18-year-old male, driving a 1994 Ford Ranger, 
was traveling southbound on Avenue 1E when he lost control and rolled the vehicle, 
ejecting the passenger, an 18-year-old female.   
  

Both the driver and passenger were transported to Onvida Health.  The 18-year-old 
female was pronounced deceased at Onvida Health.  The 18-year-old driver has minor 
injuries.   
  
This case is still under investigation.  Speed appeared to be a factor. 
  
The Yuma Police Department encourages anyone with any information about this case 
to call the Yuma Police Department at (928) 783-4421 or 78-Crime at (928) 782-7463 to 
remain anonymous. 
  
Information Released By: Sergeant Lori Franklin 

 
 


